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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… September 2023 Edition 
a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 

 

For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 
 

1. We are looking forward to seeing you all at the first PTG General Meeting tonight at 
6:30 pm! Reminder that childcare will be provided for kindergarten through eighth 
grade.  Please don’t forget your playing card, as it will be the first of your hand of five.  
We hope the meeting will be informational and fun.  Can’t wait to discover the winner 
of TWENTY Service Hours of TWO HUNDRED DOLLARS! 
 

2. Thank you to all of those in our community who volunteered to be a New Family 
Mentor.  This special program connects families who are new to Nazareth to existing 
families.  New Families – we hope you have felt the love from your Mentor Families!   
  

3. Mark your calendars for the Fall Family Picnic, which is scheduled for Friday, October 6th.  
More information will be forthcoming on this fun Nazareth tradition. 
   

4. Drop Off and Pick Up Alert! Please remember to enter at the bottom of the hill (San 
Diego Mission Road) and exit via Rancho Mission Road.  This will ensure the most 
efficient flow of traffic.  Please always watch for pedestrians, and be cognizant of those 
who intend to pull through to park  – and don’t forget the Core Value of Patience! 
 

5. It’s Fall, which means it’s almost time for the Halloween Carnival!  There are many ways 
to get involved, earn service hours, meet new people, and contribute to this amazing 
event.  Please mark your calendars for the first Halloween Carnival Planning Meeting 
which will occur on Wednesday, September 27th at 6:30 pm.  The event will be held on 
Friday, October 27 – we hope you can all attend! 

 
September Meeting Called to Order: 6:05 pm  

Attendees Present: Rene Coons; Kathy Valenti; Danise Jerome; Booie Jordan; Melissa Hubbard;  
Luis Jimenez; Christy Conway; Sandie Linekin; Tina Croff; Brent Lowery; David Ladisa; Oscar Plascencia 


